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Investigation work on Garfield 
Road, Riverstone from 11 July 
 
 
Garfield Road Corridor  
July 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people of the Gadigal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will be carrying 
out investigation work along 
Garfield Road at the intersection 
of Piccadilly Street, Riverstone 
Parade and Railway Terrace.  
 
The investigation work will help Transport to plan 
for future road safety and traffic efficiency 
improvements in the area.  
 
What work are we doing?  
Work includes: 
• surveying the area and undertaking utility 

investigation work to establish ground 
conditions and locate underground utilities 

• geotechnical assessment works including 
potholing, trenching and bore holing 

• biodiversity assessment, contamination and 
noise assessment  

 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working on site from Friday 11 July to 
Friday 22 August, weather permitting.  
 
Our night work hours are from 8pm to 4am, 
Sunday to Friday.  
 
We will not work on Saturday nights.  

What will this mean for you? 
We will work up to 10 night shifts over the period 
to reduce traffic disruption and any risks to the 
workers during the day.  
 
The night work will involve some use of noisy 
machinery. We will make any effort to lessen the 
disturbance where possible, completing noisier 
work by 11pm and turning off vehicles when not in 
use.  
 
Managing our effect on the community 
We aim to manage our work to avoid negative 
effects to the community and the environment.  
This includes: 
• fencing for safety and security 
• reducing our noise as much as possible 
• targeted lighting to minimise light spill 
• protecting trees with no-go areas 
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Location of work area  

 
  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1300 367 561 
 

 

nwga@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/
current-projects/garfield-road-central 


